
 VILLAGE OF DRYDEN 
   REGULAR MEETING 

 LAMB MEMORIAL BUILDING 
June 1st, 2010 

 
 
 

President Betcher called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 
Council Members present: Kelso, Yezak, Nash, Roszczewski, Quail, Franz and Betcher   
Motions passed: to approve June 2010 Bills to Pay in the amount of $31,956.57 and to 
accept May 2010 Disbursements in the amount of $ 77,959.40, to approve the bid by  
Brentz Tree and Landscape in the amount of $3,985.00 for tree trimming and removal of 
trees in the village, to authorize the Department of Public Works to help set up and clean 
up for the Fall Fest and to allow the office staff to help out with the vendors, to apply for 
the Downtown Development Authority Facade Grant to install a new door and two new 
windows in the front of the village office, to approve a sewer credit for 3804 Cross Creek 
in the amount of $74.00 for a water leak, to establish a 9.811 mills tax levy for 2010, to 
adopt the Village of Dryden Proposed 2010 Millage levy resolution, to approve the 1st 
quarter budget amendments for the General Operating Fund with proposed revenues in 
the amount of $251,109.00 and total expenses in the amount of $308,596.00, to approve 
the Clerk to attend the 2010 Michigan Association of Municipal Clerks conference on 
June 23rd, 24th and 25th and to approve the room rate in the amount of $109.00 per night 
for two nights. 
The meeting adjourned at 7:57 p.m. 
A complete copy of these minutes can be obtained at the Village Office. 
LeAnn Brewer, Clerk 
 


